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JUVENILE SERIOUSLY 

INJURED IN HIT AND RUN 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a hit and run crash that occurred 
on Saturday, December 1st at approximately 3:53AM in the 600 block of North Federal 
Highway in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim, who was riding an electric scooter, was 
struck by a vehicle. It is unknown if the victim was traveling on the roadway at the time of 
the crash. The driver of the vehicle did not stop to render aid and was last seen heading 
into Holiday Park.  
 

The victim is a 14 year old Hispanic male who was transported and remains in critical 
condition.  
 

Investigators have provided the following description of a possible suspect and vehicle: a 
white female with short, brown, curly hair driving a maroon, 4-door sedan—possibly an 
Acura—with visible damage to the front end as well as to the windshield.   
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this crash is asked to contact Traffic Homicide 
Investigator J. Hirsch at 954-828-5753. 
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